
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Pablo Hamlet, LLLP, will be closing the subsidized 

Section 8 wait list for its one-bedroom apartments on 

Tuesday, March 1, 2022.  

 

NO APPLICATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER TUESDAY, 

MARCH 1, 2022.  

 

 

                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 


